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Airports Division 
Phoenix Airport District Office 

3800 N. Central Avenue 
Suite 1025, 10th Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2022        Sent Via Email: jim.petty@pinal.gov   
 
James Petty  
Pinal Airpark Manager 
85 North Pinal Street   
Florence, AZ 85132 
 
 
Dear Mr. Petty: 

 
Pinal County 

Pinal Airpark (MZJ) 
AIP 3-04-0055-001-2020 
Amendment Number 1 

 
This is in response to your letter dated May 5th, 2022 requesting an amendment to the Grant 
Agreement for the subject AIP project to revise the project budget to accommodate final 
project costs, as set forth in the Grant Agreement accepted by the Sponsor on June 29th, 
2020 
 
This letter, together with your letter, effects the amendment, as requested, and commits the 
Federal Aviation Administration, acting for and on behalf of the United States of America, 
to increase the final Federal grant amount to $974,812.00, an increase of $82,209.00 
 
Under the terms of the Grant Agreement, this document is incorporated into and constitutes 
Amendment No.1 to the above referenced Grant Agreement.  All other terms and conditions 
of the Grant Agreement remain in full force and effect.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike N. Williams, A.A.E. 
Manager 
Phoenix Airports District Office 
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